Dear Roberta & Joe,

I am sorry it took me a while before sending the paper and the pictures through
regular mail but as you know life is busy evrytime especially in the fall season.

Back here in Romania we are all fine and I hope same with you in USA.

In the last trips I took to Peregu I really enjoyed to see that monument done and to
discover how deep the meaning of this “messagge” is for the village and for the people
that will see it.

I have talked with Hermine on the phone about the poet you ask but she doesn’t know
anything about it so I can’t help you that much with this so far. But she promised she
will look over it when time .

The paper of ownership for the monument and the land under it I guess will increase
your soul contact with the Peregu Mare as long a part of your work and of your soul is
there.

There are no much else news tho.

I really enjoyed a very proffessional site you sent me about the LEISZ familly and I
was impressed about all the contacts and largeness of the familly.

The expenses for the last trip I took to Peregu and for the pictures are arround 2003.

You can send them in the same account you did before:

251101 213031005294013009 - Bank Post 5.A.Romania

This is basiclly all for now from Romania. If there are anyother questions I miht help
please ask. I will also enjoy to see you again if you are coming back to Romania next
year. But we will keep the contact for sure till then.

Hoping you are pleased by my services and that this letter will find all of you well,

Sincerely with love, .

Gigi



